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COMMUNITY INFORMATION  | JULY 2023 

TEMORA 
HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT 

The Redevelopment Team are in the planning stage to deliver a 
high quality, contemporary and consumer friendly health service to 
support the needs of the entire Temora community. 

Have your say on the master plan 

Drop-in session (no registration needed) 
Thursday 20 July 2023, 11.00am – 1.00pm, Ariah Park Memorial Hall, Pitt St 
Friday 21 July 2023, 9.00am – 11.00am, Temora Council, Loftus St 
Drop in and view the master plan, meet members of the Redevelopment Project Team and provide 
feedback at community information sessions. 

We want to know your thoughts on this important service to help inform the master plan to meet the 
needs of the community, families, health service staf and patients. 

Online information session (register your attendance via email) 
Monday 24 July 2023, 6.00pm – 7.00pm 
Feedback can also be provided via email and phone (see contact details below) until 7 August 2023. 

Can’t join the information sessions? Have your say by completing the online survey. 
The survey is available on the project website and open until 7 August 2023. We will collate all feedback and 
review in the weeks following the closure date. The feedback will help inform the concept designs and will be 
available by August 2023 on the project website. Join the mailing list to receive newsletter notifcations. 

Once the master plan is fnalised, we will continue to work with clinicians, health service staf, key stakeholders 
and community, to further develop the concept design. 

JOIN THE MAILING OR CONTACT THE PROJECT TEAM AT: 

Email: MLHD Temora Redevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
Phone: (02) 9978 5412 
Web: mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/temora redevelopment 

mailto://mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/about-us/our-building-projects
https://mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/temora-redevelopment

